
Product Safety Notice in accordance with EU Regulation (EU) 2023/988 
As of December 13, 2024, the new General Product Safety Regulation (GPSR – Regulation (EU) 
2023/988) applies across the European Union. It replaces the previous Directive 2001/95/EC 
and strengthens consumer protection through stricter transparency and safety obligations for 
manufacturers and retailers. 

Exemptions from the regulation: 
Certain product categories are exempt from the obligation to include manufacturer information 
– including food, plants, books, as well as products that were first placed on the market before 
December 13, 2024. 

 

Why do I only see the manufacturer’s details here? 
Not every product requires additional safety instructions. In many cases – as stipulated by the 
regulation – the clear indication of the company responsible for the product is sufficient. This 
ensures that a point of contact is available in case of questions or product recalls. 

 

Manufacturer Information 
The following information applies to the products listed below: 

Pepin 
87 Rue du Fontenoy 
59100 Roubaix 
France 
bonjour@pepinplantcare.com 
Country of origin: India and France. 

Covered products: 
Coffret Soin des plantes (Plant care set), Huile de Neem (neem oil) 

 


